
From: Scott Cathey <scottcatheyy77@icloud.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/3/2017 2:46:44 PM
Subject: Flags for Unity Baptist church

Just wondering if the lt governor  had ever got the USA and state flags from over the statehouse for our church?   I don’t mean to keep 
bugging him, but don’t want him to forget.   

We are willing to pay for shipping if needed or can pick them up at Bryant’s pharmacy, if either of those would help. 

Thanks for your time
Scott Cathey
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